

RISK MANAGEMENT CO-ORDINATOR

26th March 2002

Mr J Leckey HM Coroner for Greater Belfast Old Town Hall Building 80 Victoria Street Belfast BT1 3GL

Dear Mr Leckey

RACHEL FERGUSON

Thank you for your letter dated 21st March 2002.

Mr Zafar has just faxed me through a very brief statement. I will send it to you once our Solicitor has viewed it.

The addresses for the staff that are currently working in England are as follows:

- 1. Mr Zafar, SHO Cardio Thoracics, Derryford Hospital, Plymouth Devon. PL6 8DH.
- 2. Dr. V J Gund, Anaesthetic Department, Pontefract General Infirmary, Pontefract. West Yorkshire. WF8 1 PL. -
- 3. Dr. A Date. Anaesthetist, Department of Anaesthetics, Warwick Hospital, Lakin Road, Warwick. CV34 5BW.

Yours sincerely

THERESE BROWN

RISK MANAGEMENT CO-ORDINATOR

HM CORONER'S OFFICE

'

03 APR 2002

RECEIVED

550